
December 5, 2024

Dear Parent or Guardian:

I want to take this opportunity to inform you about our efforts to eliminate a pest concern at Heartland Career 
Center in our Culinary Arts Program.

As you know, your student's health and safety is, and will always be, a top priority for our school. While our 
staff has worked diligently to resolve the pest issue internally, given the nature and location of this pest, we felt 
it was warranted to bring in external support to address the issue.

The school has a standing contract with Rose Pest Control Solutions. to perform this service. Technicians who 
are State Licensed and trained in these applications. We began treating the school, and will continue 
periodically until the situation is resolved. These applications occur when school is not in session. The 
treatments are:  Insect Sticky Traps, Maxforce Bait Gel, Nibor-D IGR, and Alpine WSG application.

I hope this information is helpful and want to thank you again for your continued support of our school. It is a 
privilege to serve you and your students. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact 
Heartland Career Center. 

Sincerely,  

Floyd McWhirt
Director

79 South 200 West​ Phone:  260-563-7481​ Fax:  260-563-5544
    Wabash, IN 46992​        www.hcc.k12.in.us​


